

State of Florida **Department of Children and Families**

Charlie Crist Governor

Robert A. Butterworth Secretary

DATE:

January 8, 2008

TO:

Regional Directors

FROM:

Patricia Badland, Director of Office of Family Safety

SUBJECT: January 08 Family Safety Training Bulletin

Please circulate the attached January 08 edition of the "Family Safety Training Bulletin". The January edition features articles on Headquarters memos, best practices found in Florida's Statewide Assessment, disproportionality, documentation elements, finding parents and an ICPC crossword.

An on-line version of this newsletter can be located on the

- Family Safety "Document Repository" web-link: http://eww.dcf.state.fl.us/~fsp/newpages/repository/repository.shtml#tb This site is a repository for the current and past editions.
- This publication is also available on the MyFlorida DCF website at http://www.dcf.state.fl.us/publications/fsp/trainingbulletin/ This page contains a link to the current and past editions of the Family Safety Training Bulletins.
- Also on the Center for the Advancement of Child Welfare Practice website by registered members at http://centerforchildwelfare.fmhi.usf.edu/

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Sharon Tintle at 850 921-4388 or Sharon Tintle@dcf.state.fl.us

CC:

Circuit Administrators

George Sheldon, Assistant Secretary for Operations David Fairbanks, Assistant Secretary for Programs